
Washburn Public School District is seeking a superintendent who
is a visionary leader, a good communicator, involved in the
community, innovative, and exhibits high energy.

Deadline for applications is Friday, February 4, 2022. Applicants
should apply online at www.dakotaleadershipsolutions.com. 
 Direct questions to DLS Partner Brian Duchscherer at 
dduchscherer.brian@gmail.com or 701-321-5719.  Interviews will
be conducted February 28th, March 1 & 3, 2022, and the new
superintendent will begin on July 1, 2022.

Washburn is located on Highway 83, 40 miles north of Bismarck, and 70 miles south of
Minot. This central location provides access to major shopping centers, entertainment,
medical and educational services. The growing city currently has an approximate
population of 1,500 residents.

Outdoor activities are the Missouri River, Lewis and Clark Interpretive Center, Sakakawea
Scenic Byway, McLean County Historical Society Museum, Cross Ranch State Park, Fort
Clark State Historical Site, Knife River Indian Village, Lake Sakakawea State Park, Garrison
Dam, Audubon Wildlife Refuge, Painted Woods Golf Course, Sioux Ferry and the Joe
Taylor Cabin.

The region also offers hunting, fishing, and water recreation.

Churches in the area represent the following denominations: Baptist, Lutheran,
Methodist, and Catholic.

Superintendent of Schools

About the Community



About the District
Washburn Public School District has an
enrollment of 322 students, with 33 teachers
and 24 support staff. 

The new superintendent will work to promote
the school's mission: to provide a quality
education addressing the academic, physical,
social, and emotional well-being of each student.


